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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

May 2, 2023 

 

    

Gordon Jans 

1664 East Minnehaha Ave 

St. Paul, MN 55106 

 

VIA USPS 

 

Re:  Appealed Special Tax Assessment for Property at 1664 MINNEHAHA AVENUE EAST 

(File No. J2320A, Assessment No. 238523) 

 

Dear Gordon Jans: 

 

This email is to confirm that your appealed tax assessment for your Appealed Special 

Assessment for property at 1664 MINNEHAHA AVENUE EAST (File No. J2320A, Assessment 

No. 238523) has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 16, 2023 via phone between 9:00 and 

11:00 am.  

 

Included are documents related to your appeal. We will call you into the hearing at 612-802-

7880 (this is simply a phone call, no video required). 

Please note that the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905 so please make 

sure to answer. 

You asked for how to pay this assessment, again, I would encourage you to not do so until 

after your May 16 hearing. Information for the assessment office is below: 

Make Payment via U.S. Mail 

CITY OF ST PAUL - ASSESSMENTS 
700 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
ST PAUL, MN 55102-1658 

Customer Lobby Hours: 8:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Monday – Thursday 

 
Questions? Call Assessments at (651) 266-8858. 

 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us


 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 


